
Important Reminders

Contacting RELIEF

Site and Recruitment
Update

Site Newsletter - October 2024

New sites:
St Mary’s Surgery, The Portmill

Surgery, Mile Oak Medical Centre,
Bartholomew Medical Group, Brackley
Medical Centre, Westbourne Medical
Centre, UEA Medical Centre, Imperial

Surgery, St John’s Group Practice,
Downs Way Medical Practice, York
Street Medical Practice, Banbury

Cross Health Centre, Framlingham
Medical Practice, Stanmore Medical

Group, The Wand Medical Centre,
Bridge Street Medical Centre

relief@nottingham.ac.uk relieftrial.ac.uk

Sites open: 
152

For any and all RELIEF queries, please
ensure you are only contacting

relief@nottingham.ac.uk.
This should be your first point of contact

for anything trial-related.

eConsent!
Please ensure to check participant screening

number against participant information before
sending the eConsent link and properly review

submitted forms before countersigning.

PI Protocol Signature Page V3.1
This reminder is for sites to please send us the

current and signed copy of the PI protocol
signature page as soon as possible so we can

update our records. (Please disregard if you have
sent for your site)

Trial Process!
 Please ensure to follow the trial process checklist
attached in the email with this newsletter for trial
activities and make contact with the study team if

further guidance is required.

DOCMAIL!
 When sending out patient invites via docmail,

please ensure to anonymise patient details on first
entry and enter correct GP details before sending

for approval.

Recruitment Update

The RELIEF Study
now has  

 participants!

799


